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UCC Student Housing Feasibility Committee. Director Tamm and | joined college administrators,
faculty, staff, and students for our first meeting to study the feasibility of building student housing.
We identified key areas to address and plan to reconvene in January to assess the feasibility.

UCC Industrial Technology Building Committee. Directors Kennerly, Littlejohn, and | participated
as ex officio members of the committee to plan the new Industrial Technology Building. The
committee discussed a wide range of topics including use, need, and schedule. We plan to meet
again in January. Once we have an estimate for the potential cost of the project, we will bring the
financing options to the Board for review and consideration.

UCC Foundation. | joined the UCC Foundation Board’s quarterly meeting last week as our ex officio
representative. Ms. Susan Taylor’s report, included elsewhere in our Board Packet, nicely
summarizes the key points of the meeting. | also meet biweekly with the Foundation Officers to
strengthen the relationship between the Board of Education and the Foundation Board of
Directors.



